
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Mario Diaz and I have been a lifelong resident of Oregon.  I live in Portland and 
work in Salem, OR. Extending the transportation line farther North is a critical need for me and 
my family coordinating transportation within our household. The effect on my household alone 
would be a minimum of 300-500 dollars a month in savings – that compounded with the stress 
relief of not having to drive would be life changing.  This effect would not only be to me but the 
larger commuting population as well.  I hope that this initiative is approved and it has my full 
support. 
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